
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents, 

 

Class 2 will be visiting Lotherton Hall on 14/11/24 for the Florence Nightingale Workshop.  We will be 

leaving school at 9:30am and we will be returning by 12pm.  The children will need to wear their school 

uniform as normal.  We will be back at school in time for lunch.   

We will be travelling by coach and the cost of the trip is £11.90 per pupil to cover the booking of the 

coach and the cost of the workshop. 

It will be a fantastic experience and should bring history alive for the pupils who have really enjoyed their 

topic about Florence Nightingale.  

Please pay and consent online using the SchoolMoney App. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mrs Dodd 

 

  


